Mazza, Jan

ST e R e e L e R O BT TR T
From: Alex Renner <alex@oklo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2019 10:37 PM
To: Mazza, Jan
Cc: C Cochran; john; Lynch, Steven
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Re: Results of Oklo Safeguards Information Handling and

Protection Plan Review

Hey Jan,
Thanks for the clarification, we really appreciate it.

This email can serve as acknowledgment that Oklo agrees that the Order is applicable and agrees to comply with the
Order.

Alex

On Tue, Oct 1, 2019 at 1:13 PM Mazza, Jan <Jan.Mazza@nrc.gov> wrote:

Hi Alex,

Section IV page 6 of Order EA 06-203 is directed to “Licensees and any other person adversely affected by
this Order...,” giving them an opportunity to request a hearing if they find that the Order adversely impacts
them. If Oklo, feels that it is adversely affected it could respond to the Order as stated. If not, then there is
no requirement to request a hearing within 20 days.

The Order was addressed to, “Holders of Licenses and All Other Persons Who Seek Access to Safeguards
Information as Specified in the Enclosed Order.” Oklo falls into the category of “all other persons,” and is
seeking access to SGI Regulatory Guides, therefore Oklo is subject to the provisions in the Order. Further,
the Order imposes the requirement for a reviewing official which does not appear in 10 CFR 73.21 or 10
CFR 73.22.

Finally, NRC is requesting acknowledgment that Oklo agrees that the Order is applicable, and agrees to
comply with the Order. Once | receive this, | can arrange to send the SGI regulatory guides to you.

Thanks - Jan

Jan Mazza
Project Manager, Advanced Reactor Licensing Branch

Division of Advanced Reactors



NRC Office of New Reactors

301-415-0498

Jan.Mazza@nrc.gov

From: Alex Renner <alex@oklo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2019 12:57 PM

To: Mazza, Jan <Jan.Mazza@nrc.gov>

Cc: C Cochran <c@oklo.com>; john <john@oklo.com>; Lynch, Steven <Steven.Lynch@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Results of Oklo Safeguards Information Handling and Protection Plan Review

Good morning Jan,

Thanks for sending this. On page 6 (Section IV) of the order, there is wording regarding how licensees must submit a
response to this order within 20 days -- | am guessing that doesn't apply to us, but can you confirm? Additionally, can
you summarize the justification (guessing it came from OGC) on why this order applies to us?

Let us know and then we are ready.

Alex

On Mon, Sep 30, 2019 at 4:32 AM Mazza, Jan <Jan.Mazza@nrc.gov> wrote:

| have attached an advance electronic copy of the letter with NRC determination that Oklo has provided
sufficient assurance that it will protect SGI. | have also attached Order EA 06 203 which is enclosed with
the letter. Please review the Order and provide acknowledgement that Oklo will continue to comply with the
requirements. An email is sufficient. Once | receive this, | can send the SGI regulatory guides that have
been requested via overnight mail.

Thanks - Jan



Jan Mazza

Project Manager, Advanced Reactor Licensing Branch
Division of Advanced Reactors

NRC Office of Néw Reactors

301-415-0498

Jan.Mazza@nrc.gov







